Important Information regarding FCA-UAW Apprenticeship Program
Selection Process for qualifying UAW Members

This is an announcement to inform all UAW-FCA Members that the UAW and FCA
have come to an agreement regarding the selection process of future apprentices
for the UAW-FCA Apprenticeship Program. Details of this selection process are still
being finalized. As new information becomes available, we will communicate it.

Please check with your local union elected officials and your Local Technical
Training Coordinators (LTTC) in your location for future updates.

Outlined are some of our common objectives:

e To be considered to enter the UAW-FCA Apprenticeship Program you must
be a full-time seniority FCA Employee.

e A full-time seniority FCA Employee interested in entering into the
apprenticeship program must complete the Industrial Readiness Certificate
Program (IRCP).

e Employees who successfully complete the Industrial Readiness Certificate
Program (IRCP) with a minimum of 75% passing grade may gain the
opportunity to enter into the UAW-FCA Apprenticeship Program.

e The Industrial Readiness Certificate Program (IRCP) has been designed to
extract the best candidates for the program.

e The IRCP encompasses taking 3 specific courses on the employee’s own time.

e Tuition Assistance Plan Benefit for qualifying employees will apply.
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